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Good Friends Make 

Good Neighbors 

Do you have a friend who 

is looking to make a move 

into a community? 

When you or your family 

members refer someone 

to move into the 

community, you will 

receive a rent credit for 

$4000 after they have lived 

with us for 90 days. 

 

July 2025 

 

Meet Our Team 
 

Laure 
O-Mendenhall 

Executive Director 
 

Leah Montgomery 
Director of Sales & Marketing 

 
Anne Connell 

Community Relation Director 
 

Keelani Duffey 
Wellness Director 

 
Madison Faulkner 
Wellness Director 

 
Arine Boschian 

Dining Services Director 
 

Maryanna Rodriguez 
Life Enrichment Director 

 
Kimberly Adams 

Business Office Manager 
 

Carisa Myles 
Resident Service Coordinator 

 
Aaron Brady 

Plant Operations Director 
 

Postage 
Information 

Sierra Del Sol Senior Living 

8151 E. Speedway Blvd. 

Tucson, AZ 85711 

 

Celebrating July 
Grilling Month 

Family Reunion Month 

Share a Sunset with Someone  

You Love Month 

Canada Day 

July 1 

Independence Day 

July 4 

Cheer Up the Lonely Day 

July 11 

Moon Day 

July 20 

Paperback Book Day 

July 30 

 

Laure Letter – July 2025 

As we step into the heart of summer, I want to take a 

moment to celebrate the warmth, joy, and togetherness that 

define life here at Sierra Del Sol. July is always a special 

month—a time to reflect on our nation’s independence, 

enjoy longer days, and create lasting memories with the 

people who make this community so vibrant. 

We are especially excited about our upcoming 4th of July 

celebration! From festive decorations and music to delicious 

barbecue and patriotic activities, it’s always a highlight of 
the summer. I invite all residents, staff, and families to join 

in the fun as we honor the spirit of community and freedom. 

I want to recognize our incredible team. July marks the 

mid-year point, and I couldn’t be prouder of the care and 
dedication our staff shows each and every day. Their 

commitment to creating a safe, welcoming, and enriching 

environment is what makes Sierra Del Sol not just a place to 

live—but a place to thrive. 

As always, my door is open. If you have suggestions, ideas, 

or simply want to chat, I welcome the conversation. Let’s 
continue to build on the strong sense of family and 

connection that makes this community so special. 

Wishing you all a joyful and safe July. 

Warm regards, 

Laure Mendenhall 

Executive Director 

 



Wonderful company and amazing lunch at Little Anthony's Diner! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

July 2025 July 2025 

A Fun Visit to at Pima Air & Space Museum 

Don't forget to join us for Ice Coffee & Cocoa Every Monday! 


